
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/18/2016 11:09:45 AM
Subject: FW: OIG Summary

Attachments: OIG Audit Report.pdf

Christian is going to be discussing the attached Audit Report Summary from HHS’ IG’s office with Seanna today at 
noon. Seanna is looking to run a story tomorrow morning on it.
 
As you can see, the report was conducted from March - September 2013 and is critical of the MMIS system, which the 
agency is now transitioning out of.
 
I’m confident that Christian will be effective in messaging the fact that it’s an old system and an old report that isn’t 
necessarily applicable to where the agency is right now.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
 
 
From: Colleen Mullis [mailto:Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 2:30 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: OIG Summary
 
Please see attached. Seanna received it from the OIG’s office late yesterday afternoon. I know the OIG’s office has 
offered to set up a conversation on background with the auditor who executed the audit/report. The audit was 
conducted from March – Sept. 2013.
 
I have not received any other media calls on this as of now.
 
Thank you.
 
Colleen
 
 

Colleen Mullis
Deputy Communications Director
Colleen.Mullis@scdhhs.gov
803.898.2452

cell: 803.605.4848

1801 Main Street Suite 1100 

Columbia, SC - 29201

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


